
From: Julie W.
To: ddeblase@chilmarkma.gov; Alexander Uman; annagallegos@gmail.com
Subject: Parking for Wedding at Transfer Station
Date: Saturday, May 7, 2022 6:41:38 PM

Hi Ms. Deblase-

Thanks so much for the information about the parking in Chilmark.

Our potential dates are currently Sept. 15-16 2023. 
Our address is 20 Ocean View Farm Road, Chilmark. 
We are hoping to park cars in the transfer station parking lot and 
have a local bus company transport guests to our house and back again 
for the rehearsal dinner and wedding. 

Please let me know what we need to do to secure spots and what the fee
will be. 

Thanks! 
Julie Uman Whamond
203-858-1734
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